
Animal Cruelty Cease and Desist Letter

August 7, 2023

VIA EMAIL AND POSTAL MAIL

General Counsel
Corporate Counsel and Associate General Counsel

Avenue
Mattoon, IL 61938

Dear Mr. Mr. and Rural King,

I hope this letter finds you well. I write to you on behalf of Legal Impact for
Chickens, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit animal-welfare charity.

Unfortunately, it has come to our attention that your company, Rural King,
appears to be engaging in illegal cruelty to animals, in violation of West Virginia
Code section 61-8-19, and possibly in violation of other states’ animal cruelty laws
as well.

Specifically, we have received evidence indicating that Rural King has a pattern of
withholding water and other necessary care from the chicks Rural King keeps and
sells in its stores. It goes without saying that chicks need access to water in order
to survive. Without it, these delicate young animals suffer a slow and painful
death.
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